
Inspiring Changemakers:

Our children love looking after the grounds during their 
‘groundforce’ sessions with Mr Marlow, one of our dedicated 
volunteers. 
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Thank you for your clothing donations this week. All of the money from 
Bags2School will be used by FOSH to improve our school.

Key learning this week - from Mrs Bolton, our RE lead:

In school, over the last few weeks, we have been reflecting on our focus virtue 
of Generosity. In Collective Worship, Reception helped us think carefully about 
ways that we can continue to support charities like Edukid and Harbour as 
inspiring volunteers and fundraisers. 

What’s new? 
Phoebe, in the kitchen, has started to serve school lunches on china 
plates. She hopes that this will give the dinner hall a homelier feel and 
the children will take greater care of the equipment.
We have some more exciting news in our staff team - Miss Jennings is 
expecting her first baby! We hope you join us in wishing her 
congratulations.

Mrs Fidler and Mrs Barkwill 29.11.24

Community updates:

A reminder that it’s the FOSH Santa Run on Tuesday 5th December - 
children are welcome to come in in festive clothing with suitable running 
shoes!

Our vision of 'Love, Learn, Serve' and our core Bible 
verse - Hebrews 10:24 'Let us consider how to spur 
one another on to love and good deeds' is central to 
all that we do as changemakers. Exploring thoughts 
around generosity at home can help continue positive 
habits in your family. Ask your child how they could 
show generosity and offer their time or talents to help 
you at home.

It was Year 4’s turn last 
week. They spent Friday 
afternoon clearing the 
leaves from around the 
school grounds, making 
the school a safe and 
tidier place for us all. 
Thank you for being 
inspiring volunteers!


